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***** June 13, 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR: R. F. Warnick, Director, Special Cases Staff
i

FROM: J. R. Miller, Chief. Materials and Safeguards Branch

SUBJECT: ASSESSMENT OF S&W TO WORK AT MIDLAND
(DOCKET No. 50-329; 50-330)

As requested, I have completed an audit of the competence of the individuals
assigned by Stone & Webster to work on the " Third Party Construction
Implementation Overview" at Midland.

Based on my discussions with given references and discussions with developed
references, I could find nothing that would indicate that these persons
should not perform the subject work.

In addition, I discussed the overall S&W effort with those persons in NRR
who were responsible for developing Secy 82-414 (Diablo Canyon Design
Verification Program - Phase II Recommendations). These NRC persons, in
Enclosure 10 to Secy 82-414 indicated that S&W (and others) were acceptable.

Based on my review of affidavits for all parties concerned and my review
of presented documentation. I cannot find any reason for not approving S&W

*

to perform work at Midland. . ,
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&,.-mh . c / !_ L,
J. R. Miller, Chief
Materials and Safeguards Branch-
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